PROGRESS REPORTS
Student progress reports reflect the extent to which the student and the teacher have been addressing the individual objectives outlined in the student’s IEP.  Progress reports are very important in that they track and measure what the student is achieving.

Data collection is to be done regularly and it will help to make copies of the student goals and objectives at the beginning of the IEP year.  These are quick ways to record data and be mindful of student progress.

Data collection dates are located in the source section entitled Important Progress Dates and can be used to make sure your reports are on time.
Some important policies:
· All service providers listed on the IEP must provide progress reports. (Speech, APE, OT/PT, etc., plus special education teacher)
· Once goals and/or objectives are mastered, the mastery date must be indicated on the Progress Report AND on the IEP.  
· Go into the files and physically mark with a pen the mastered goals, objectives, and dates they were mastered.
· Comments may also be added to the Progress Report to provide qualitative information.
· Remember to keep the documentation used to collect the data.  These are any student grades, your grade book, and coordination of services forms, student work, behavior documentation, and regression-recoupment documentation if applicable.
